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What’s Coming Up 

Member of the Federation of 
British Historic Vehicle Clubs 

June 

 11th. Southrop Village Fete            contact  Andy Howarth   01367 850 400 

 12th.  Classic Vehicle Day at GWSR Toddington    

             contact Andrew Miller 01285 655 530 

 13th. - 18th. Mid-Wales Explorer         contact Geoff. Tebby 01453 883821 

 15th. FCCC Lunch Run                       contact Barry Cooper 01285 851 821 

            Please contact Barry soon if you would like to go on this lunch run.   

  25th. Hunters Care Home Feté   including the FCCC Memorial Cup event 

             contact   Malcolm Cutler 01285 712 173 

 27th.  FCCC Committee meeting       contact Geoff. Tebby   01453 883821 

July 

 13th  FCCC Lunch Run                       contact Barry Cooper 01285 851 821 

 16th  Filkins Exposed (open Village & car show ) 

      contact Geoff. Tebby 01453 883821 

 29-31st. Classic Silverstone   contact website 

 30th. Watermoor Care Home Feté    contact Malcolm Cutler 01285 712 173 

     August 

 5th - 7th VTEC Show at South Cerney Airfield  

       contact Ken Hinton 01285 712 522 

  7th. Brecon Car Show      contact Rob Bevan 01989 720 840 

 10th. FCCC  Lunch Run                      contact Barry Cooper 01285 851 821 

 13th. - 14th.  Tortworth Vintage Rally      web:  tortworth@shakespearesrally.com 

 24th.  Aunt Sally afternoon & eve.   contact Dave Chambers 01608 658 603 
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     Future Events 
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a re  shown fo r 
information only. 

 
If you have a question, call 
Bunny Lees-Smith, Event 
Coordinator, 01666 577 
275 

Only a few days before 28 of us 
set off on our 2016 away week. 

The photo alongside shows mem-
bers’ cars on last year’s event in 

France.  

We are hoping for good weather , 
like they had, so that we can enjoy 

the sights and scenery of  

Mid-Wales  

A warm welcome to 
new members :- 

Nick & Tricia Warren 

and their Singer cars 


